Hello SU Families,
 
No School 1/16,  17th, 1/20
There will be no school January 16, 17, and 20.  The 16th and 17th are professional learning days for staff members, and the 20th is the MLK holiday.
 
Contact Information
Please be sure we have your updated phone number and email address on file.  This is so important so we can contact you in the event of an emergency or illness while your child is at school. Your student should also have several emergency contacts listed on Infinite Campus.  You can always send updated contact info to school with your student or call the office and we will update it in Infinite Campus.
 
Handicap Parking
When you are picking up or dropping off students, please do not park in the handicap spots without the proper tag on display. Even if you will just be there for a few minutes, it is important that we leave these spots open for our families that need them.
 
Family Night 1/15
Please join us from 4-5:30 on January 15 for our Quarter 2 Family Night. This will be your chance to see what your student has been learning about this quarter, “shop” our free clothing closet, and participate in games, crafts, and activities around the school.  Students will a fill out a BINGO card as they complete different activities.  Completed BINGO cards will be turned into a raffle for the chance to win prizes.  There will also be pizza!  We hope to see you there!
 
Attendance                                                          
Every Day Matters!!!
This week’s attendance rates:
K-91%
1-93%
2-95%
3-95%
4-95%
5-89%
Congratulations
 to Ms. Wilson’s 1st grade class!  They are our attendance leaders this week with 98% of students here all day every day this week!
 
Lunch Menu
Lunch | Jan 13 25 | South Union
 
Important Dates
1/15 Quarter 2 Family Night
1/16-1/20 No School
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

